
IR-01-24-28188 

29 August 2024 

James 
fyi-request-28006-438b888e@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear James 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 10 August 2024. You 
requested: 

Under the OIA I simply request the dates of any complaints NZ Police 
received relating to Waikumete Cemetery and Tipene Funeral services in 
2023/2024 relating to bodies in the mausoleum or being charged for services 
not provided or needed. 

No personal details or other information is requested. 

Police has received two complaints regarding Tipene Funerals. These were received on 7 
and 8 March 2024 and related to incidents alleged to occur in August 2023 and January 
2024. There were no complaints received in 2023. 

Police has not received any formal complaints regarding the Waikumete Cemetery. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

Yours sincerely 

Detective Senior Sergeant Craig Bolton 
Financial Crime Unit - Auckland City District 
New Zealand Police 


	IR-01-24-28188 Coversheet.pdf
	RE_ IR-01-24-28188 Due with MS by 23_08_2024.pdf
	James  IR-01-24-28188 Draft.pdf
	James  IR-01-24-28188 request.pdf



